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I've been boating in the Newberg Pool for over 40 years. 

What I can tell you is that until the wake boats showed up several years ago, there 

was little to now erosion, and little to no user conflict. 

Once these monster boats starting manufactured and used in the Newberg, 

everything went downhill. 

Total negative impact to any other users: smaller boats, fisher people, paddles, 

swimmers, etc. 

The difference after 1589 passed was very noticeable.  1590 would return us back to 

the worst possible situation. 

This current bill is being thrown out there in this session only because a small 

number of people didn't get their way and they are supported 

by big money from out of state interests. 

No on SB1590 

Sincerely, 

Kurt Gregors 


